
Agenda Item 6 

Co-option of Councillor 
Since the start of delivery of the Parish Newsletter on the 23rd September, the Clerk 

has been contacted by two people interested in being co-opted onto the council. As 

the delivery of the newsletter had not been finished, the Clerk responded that until 

delivery were complete and the possibility that other interested individuals may come 

forward that no decision would be made. 

After discussion with the Chairman and as neither of the applicants had attended a 

Parish Council meeting he suggested that the invited both applicants to attend the 

October meeting as members of the public. This would allow the two applicants an 

insight into the workings of the Parish Council and allow an informal meeting prior to 

the selection process to decide which applicant will be co-opted. 

 

 


